
 
 
 

 
Humanities Faculty welcomes its first-years 
 
The Faculty of Humanities welcomed its first-year students 
on Tuesday, 14 February 2023. Students were divided into 
groups according to their specific degree programmes. 
Each group started the day with a Welcoming Session, 
where they were welcomed into their respective degree 
programmes. Students were also given the opportunity to 
ask staff in the various departments questions at the 
Module Fair, which was held in the foyer of the Humanities 
Building.  
 
This was followed by a variety of insightful information 
sessions that ranged from tours of the Merensky Library, where students learnt how to 
make the most of UP’s electronic resources, to information sessions on curriculum 
advising, student perspectives and timetable explanations. There were also sessions that 
introduced essential skills, where students were taught how to construct and write an 
academic essay.  
 
The student turnout at Orientation Week was a 
resounding success, especially at the Module Fair. It was 
also refreshing to be able to welcome the 2023 first-year 
students in person—this is the first in-person orientation 
since 2020.  
 
The Faculty of Humanities wishes its students all the best 
for their first year! 
 
Why a programme in Humanities? 
Read more at: www.up.ac.za/faculty-of-humanities/article/2911701/why-a-programme-in-
the-humanities 
 
 
Contact information 
Tel: +27 (0)12 420 4940 
Email: u18064699@tuks.co.za or robynschnell@gmail.com   
Website: https://www.up.ac.za/faculty-of-humanities 

A member of House Humanities answers a 
student’s question at the Module Fair 

Students outside the Humanities Building 
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